
Wheel Chair Tennis Coaching Camp-October, 2018 

The Pakistan Tennis Federation (PTF) is pleased to announce that Wheel Chair Tennis Coaching Camp 
has been organized for the first time under the auspices of the Pakistan Tennis Federation with the 
support of Sindh Tennis Association (STA) at Union Club, Karachi. The camp will be held on every 
weekend (Saturday/ Sunday Mornings) for the next 02 months. 

The camp was inaugurated by the Secretary Sindh Olympic Association (SOA), Mr. Ahmed Ali on 
05th October, 2018. Mr. Khalid Rehmani Special VP – Wheelchair Tennis (PTF) is the chief organizer of 
the event. 

The Wheel Chair Tennis Department was established in early 2018 to promote tennis among the 
physically challenged personnel. The camp has been organized to improve the playing standards of 
wheel chair tennis and special wheel chairs were imported to facilitate the players as a first step. 
Conducting such sports activities will not only encourage the physically challenged people to participate 
in sports events but also help rehabilitate them as active members of the society. 

Mr. Salim Saifullah Khan, President PTF during his visit to Karachi was briefed by Mr. Rehmani about the 
wheel chair tennis camp and other related matters in this regard. The President appreciated the efforts 
made by Mr. Khalid Rehmani and Sindh Tennis Association in promotion of this discipline of tennis. 

 


